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PPE FROM PURCHASING POINT
Trying to acquire Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) is a challenge during the COVID-19 crisis.  To further complicate this situation, there are a lot “bad actors” out there who claim to either have or can access PPE.  
As a chapter of The Arc, you are eligible to participate in PurchasingPoint, a group buying program provided through our membership in the National Human Services Assembly.  Through PurchasingPoint, our chapters can access PPE vendors that are participating in the HealthTrust Purchasing Group (HPG), a major cooperative buying program in the hospital and health industry.   HPG has created a team to focus on vetting PPE vendors to ensure reputable products and opportunities for our members.

Chapters of The Arc are invited to access their HealthTrust Marketplace to purchase either of the PPE products below that are being offered only in bulk quantities (please also see attachment).  There must be true commitment to purchase the mandated minimums, as demand high and resources are limited.

Your chapter MUST BE registered with PurchasingPoint and have a GPOID# to place an order.

Level 1 procedure masks:

· Minimum order 1 case of 1000 masks
· Price $552/case plus tax and shipping
· Requires member to sign a simple ROi agreement to set up an account (online marketplace)

KN95 masks
· Minimum order 1 case of 600 masks
· Price $2400/case plus tax and shipping
· KN95 masks are made in China
· This mask/SKU has been vetted and approved for quality by our HealthTrust colleagues in China

· Requires member to set-up a simple ROi agreement to set up an account (online marketplace)

Here’s how to order:

For chapters that are already enrolled in PurchasingPoint, email the following information to Melissa Reifler at mreifler@nassembly.org: 

· Organization Name:
· Contact’s Full Name:  

· Phone Number:
· Email:
· GPOID#:(This is the number you receive after you sign up for the PurchasingPoint program)
· Commitment to purchase the minimum quantities indicated 

Send this information to - Melissa Reifler - MReifler@nassembly.org 
For chapters that are not currently enrolled in PurchasingPoint, follow the steps below to first register with PurchasingPoint.

1. Visit https://thearc.purchasingpoint.org  
2. Click Register
3. Search your organization by zip code – If your organization is not already enrolled you will click “My Facility is not listed”
4. Follow the system prompts
5. Sign the electronic agreement

Please email Melissa Reifler with any questions at mreifler@nassembly.org 


